












Volume XVIII No. 1835 Ascension Of The Lord May 8, 2016 

Children’s Ministry   
   Partnering with parents to keep 

the light of faith burning 
 

For information call Sara Fontana 281.333.3891 ext. 339 
or e-mail sfontana@stpaulcatholic.org 

www.surveymonkey.com/r/stpaulchildren2016 
Please take the time to take our survey!  

It will help us in our planning for next year! 

ANOTHER CCE YEAR IS COMPLETE! ST. PAUL 

IS BLESSED WITH AMAZING VOLUNTEERS! 

We are so grateful that these 
adults & teens share their 
time and their love of Jesus 
and the Church with our 
young people! 

 

ST. PAUL’S 2016 VBS: JULY 25 - JULY 29, 2016 

REGISTER ONLINE TODAY! 

http://www.stpaulcatholic.org/2016-vbs-registration  

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE 115 CHILDREN WHO 
HAVE BEEN PREPARED FOR THEIR FIRST 

COMMUNION THIS YEAR! 
 

USE YOUR SMART PHONE OR 

COMPUTER TO REGISTER 

FOR 2016-2017 CCE! 
http://www.stpaulcatholic.org/cce-registration 

Early Childhood Program 
Seeing Children Through The Eyes of God! 
For information contact: Vicky Kuehnel, Director 
vkuehnel@stpaulcatholic.org  or 281.333.0176 

 

Dates to remember for May: 
12th and 13th Multi-cultural 

19th Last day of class for T, TH group 

20th Last day of class for MWF group 

19th and 20th Annual End of the year Prayer 
Celebration 

23rd Water Day 

We have three more weeks of school for the 2015-
2016 school year.  Not to worry!  There is still plenty 
of time to sign up for Oscar’s Ocean.  Give your little 
ones and you a break from the heat! 

Oscar’s Ocean    
We are really happy 

to announce  

that we will be offering Summer Enrichment 
classes this June! Imagine exploring the complex 
diversity of our amazing ocean without ever 
leaving the classroom. This is what your 
preschooler starting at age 12 months up to 
2nd grade age child can do. Registration forms 
are located in the Narthex as well as in the ECP 
office. Registration is going on now for the June 
6th - 9th and 13th - 16th classes. Tuition fees are 
$200 with $35 registration. 

Hurry to sign your little one up for some fun 
days at SP’sECP! 

 

WE HAVE A WINNER! 
The Archdiocese of Galveston-Houston had a 
“Children’s Year of Mercy Art Contest” and One of 
our 3rd grade students, Leslie Faith Garcia, Won 
2nd place with her painting! She will be getting a 
letter from the Cardinal and a $50 gift card! 
Congratulations Leslie!
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